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I strongly oppose this. Banning these will only create a black market for them and for 

people to make them at home. It will not prevent anyone from firing a gun at a rapid 

rate since that can be done on a belt loop without these devices. It would have zero 

affect on crimes committed also. A skilled law abiding shooter doesn't need a device 

to fire rapidly. 


